
 

8 June 2018 
Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s), 
 
We have made a few changes to our school uniform and PE kit previously published and 
prices will now be charged on an individual basis. As you can see, the changes include a 
school skirt which is the only skirt permitted to be worn in school. This is due to the 
increasing inconsistency in skirts worn to school which do not meet our uniform policy. 
Trousers can still be purchased at any retailer. 
 
New year 7 students starting in September will be offered our new PE kit range, however 
this will be phased in for existing students in current years 7 and 10 until current stocks of 
the following items are completely sold out; 
 

 Polo Shirt 

 Girls Fleece 

 Boys Reversible Long Sleeved Top 
 
They can however purchase any of the new PE Shorts, Skort, Leggings or Tracksuit 
trousers and socks. They can also buy a hoodie if they already have a Long Sleeved PE top 
or Fleece. 
 
The uniform to purchase is as follows; 
 

 School Blazer – School regulation grey blazer, with official school badge 
(compulsory) - £24.95 

 Jumper – school regulation grey V-neck (non-compulsory) - £11.95 

 School Tie (compulsory) - £4.50 

 School Skirt – School regulation black knee length skirt, with official school badge 
(compulsory for girls wishing to wear a skirt – no other skirt style will be permitted) - 
£13.50 

 
New PE Kit 

 School Black/Royal Polo Shirt, with official school badge (compulsory) - £10.00 

 School Unisex Black Hoodie with official school badge (compulsory) - £12.00 

 One or more of the following as required;  
a. School Black/Royal Shorts, with official school badge - £7.50 
b. School Black/Royal Skort, with official school badge - £11.50 
c. School Black Leggings with official school logo – £7.50 
d. School Black/Royal Tracksuit Bottoms with official school badge - £13.50 

 Royal Blue long sports socks (compulsory item, but can be purchased elsewhere) - 
£3.25 

 Short white sports socks (compulsory item, but can be purchased elsewhere) - £2.50 



 
Our next uniform pop up shops, where customers can try, buy and take away garments are 
on the following dates; 
 

 Monday 23 July - 4.00pm – 6.30pm 

 Thursday 30 August - 10am – 2pm 

 Friday 31 August 10am - 2pm 
 
For existing students, our uniform can be purchased any time by contacting the school office 
on 0115 896 4949 or emailing contact@nottinghamfreeschool.co.uk. 
 
Payment can be made by cash or cheque only, however parents of existing students can 
pay by iPay. 
 
If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Mrs J Brown 
Head of School 
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